
 

 

Adam M. Ramos 
aramos@hinckleyallen.com 
Direct Dial:  401-457-5164 

 
 
 
December 20, 2022 
         
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Division Clerk 
Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI  02888 
 
Re:  Docket No. D-22-13 

The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a Rhode Island Energy – Application for 
Borrowing Authority 

 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 

Enclosed please find an original and four copies of The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a 
Rhode Island Energy’s (the “Company”) Response to AS 2-3 from the Rhode Island Division of 
Public Utilities and Carriers Advocacy Section’s Second Set of Data Requests, issued on 
December 5, 2022.  This completes the Company’s responses to the Advocacy Section’s Second 
Set of Data Requests. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this filing.  Please contact me if you have any questions 
or need any further information. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Adam M. Ramos 
 
AMR:cw 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List for Docket D-22-13 



Docket No. D-22-13 The Narragansett Electric Co. d/b/a Rhode Island Energy – 
Application for Borrowing Authority 
 
Service List Updated 9/20/22 
 
Name/Address E-mail  Phone 
The Narragansett Electric 
Company d/b/a Rhode Island 
Energy  
Celia B. O’Brien, Esq.  
Jennifer Hutchinson, Esq.  
280 Melrose Street  
Providence, RI  02907 

cobrien@pplweb.com; 
 

 

jhutchinson@pplweb.com; 
 
jscanlon@pplweb.com; 
TJHenninger@pplweb.com;  
JBurgos@pplweb.com;  
 

Adam M. Ramos, Esq. 
Hinckley, Allen & Snyder LLP 
100 Westminster St., Suite 1500 
Providence, RI 02903-2319 

aramos@hinckleyallen.com;  401-274-2000 

cdieter@hinckleyallen.com;  

cwhaley@hinckleyallen.com;  

Division Advocacy Section 
Gregory S. Schultz, Esq. 
Dept. of Attorney General 
150 South Main St. 
Providence, RI  02903 
 
 

gSchultz@riag.ri.gov;  

Christy.Hetherington@dpuc.ri.gov; 

Margaret.L.Hogan@dpuc.ri.gov;  

John.Bell@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Egolde@riag.ri.gov;  

Matthew Kahal  
1108 Pheasant Crossing 
Charlottesville, VA  22901 

mkahal@exeterassociates.com;  

Luly E. Massaro, Clerk 
Division of Public Utilities  
89 Jefferson Blvd. 
Warwick, RI 02888 

Luly.massaro@puc.ri.gov;  401-780-2107 

Mark.A.Simpkins@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Thomas.kogut@dpuc.ri.gov;  

 


